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 We been running a supper bus in the evenings for the Food service program.  It is slowly 

picking up we are starting to get a few more students that started riding the bus.  We sent out 

advertisements with the town driver’s to give their students so they can get them to the 

parents. 

 We had bad weather on the 2nd of Dec. I sent out 4 of the bus driver’s and the mechanic 

to go check road conditions.  They reported back that most of the out of town had drifts and 

they were closed and most of the town was drifted in also so we did not have school this day. 

 On December 3rd I sent out 4 driver’s and the mechanic to go check the roads and most 

of the roads was open except for Route 1.  We ran only in town buses this day to let plows 

continue to open up roads. 

 On January 15th we was just dropping students off at the schools and we got a notice 

that there was going to be no school because of no water.  We turned the buses around and 

went back to the schools and picked the students back up and brought them right back home. 

 We gave out 20 ten dollar gift certificates and awards for the students good behavior on 

the buses for the month of December.  The students are liking the awards and incentives we 

been giving out it helps somewhat with the behavior on the buses but we could still use bus 

riders to help on the buses we still don’t have anybody riding buses. 

 Bus #201 had to get the fuel pump changed and it is a propane bus so the mechanic 

went to go watch how the process went so in the future he could change it on his own here. 

 We are planning to have a Ice cream social this month for the students awards and 

incentives.    

We had our bus inspections on the 16th  to get ready for the 2nd semester.   All buses 

passed inspection.   

 We had a total of 40 behavior referrals and 7 bus removals for the month of  December 

and January so far.  We had a total of 63 activity trips for the month of December and January. 

This concludes our report for the month of January.    

    

 

 


